From: Peter Bartels <pebartelsl@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 2:14 PM

To: Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov>

Cc: Ald Pete Bartels <AldDist5 @waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Motion for Reconsideration - Woodfield Dam Bid

As an Alderman that voted on the prevailing side at the last Common Council meeting for the agenda
item concerning the Woodfield Park Dam Removal bid from Musson Brothers, Inc., in the amount of
$52,870.00, | request that this agenda item be placed on the agenda for the August 20, 2019 Common
Council meeting for reconsideration.

Thanks - Pete.

Peter Bartels
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